Diocese of Elphin

Board of Management Meeting
Monday 31* May 2021
7pm-8pm online

AGREED REPORT

The meeting was opened by Chairperson Justin Harkin and a small prayer service invoking
God’s blessing on the meeting and all those present online.

The minutes of the last BOM meeting were ratified.

The agreed Reports from the previous meeting was agreed on and would be posted on
the St.Cuans website following a few agreed additions.

The Principals Report and Child Protection Report were presented. Carmel Murray
complimented the school on the excellent online Grad Mass. The chairperson also spoke

about the great value of the Wellbeing Week for all the staff and students.

The secretary gave the financial report and it was agreed to purchase 25 new Chrome
Books for the coming academic year.

The Review of the Post of Responsibility was underway and hopefully would be
completed for the coming academic year.

The following policies were ratified: Job Sharing, Critical Incident and Protected
Disclosures Policy.

There has been no further development on the New Building.

The meeting concluded with a prayer.



